
J. WAYNE STARK NORTHEAST TRIP 
AND

WEST COAST TRIP 
JANUARY 11-18, 1998

Visit the nation's top business and law schools such as: 
Northwestern, Harvard, NYU, and Columbia

or
USC, UCLA, Thunderbird, and Stanford

Informational Meetings:
Tuesday, October 14 at 8:00 p.m. in 223J MSC 
Wednesday, October 15 at 8:30 p.m. in 302R

Applications will be available on Monday, October 13 
in the Student Programs Office

For more information, contact Paul Henry at 845-6790 
or Amy Callaway at 693-1 999

If you have any special needs, please call 
us at 845-6790 to inform us of these needs.

THE Want to go to B-School
PRINCETON next year? December is your 
REVIEW LAST chance to take the GMAT.

How’s
YOUR
GMAT
score?

# 80 points average score 
improvement
# Computer-specific tech­
niques for the CAT
# Satisfaction Guaranteed
# Free Extra Help
# GMAT Official Guides for 
Practice
# All instruction is live - we 
will never give you a video 
nor an audio tape
# Convenient Schedules
# GRE, GMAT, LSAT, 
MCAT - Total Preparation

409/696-9099
800/2REVIEW

Classes are starting next week!

General Meeting
and

Hamline Law School
will be hosted by

Texas A&M University 
Pre Law Society

Wednesday, October E5, 1997 
7:00 p.m.

Harrington 108

If you are interested in attending law school or joiningthe 
Pre Law Society, you don’t want to miss this meeting!

^Following meeting, there will be a brief Student Law Quindl Meet.

For more information call 847-8938 
or come by 205 Academic Building.

THE
PRINCETON
REVIEW

il.wilh Princelon Univen.il> nor CJMAC.

Brad Graeber, Managing Editor 
Erica Roy, City Editor 
Matt Weber, News Editor 
Chris Ferrell, Sports Editor 
Aaron Meier, Lifestyles Editor 
Kasie Byers, Asst. Lifestyles Editor

Helen Clancy, Editor in Chief
James Francis, Opinion Editor 
Dave House, Photo Editor 
Joey Schlueter, Radio Editor 
Chris Stevens, Web Editor 
Dusty Moer, Web Editor 
Mandy Cater, Office Manager

Staff Members

City- Jenara Kocks, Joey Schlueter, Robert Smith, 
Rachel Dawley, Karie Fehler, Rachel George, Amanda 
Smith, Brandye Brown, Colleen Kavanagh.
Sports- Asst. Editor: Paul Mitchell, Jeremy Furtick; 
Travis Dabney, Jason Whitcomb, Jamie Burch, Kristy 
Buffin, Steven Boudreau, Margaux Harris, Dennis 
Ramirez, Jeff Webb, Nicole Hooven.
Lifestyles- Asst. Editor: Aaron Meier; Rhonda 
Reinhart, Michael Schaub, Kasie Byers, Wesley 
Brown, Marium Mohiuddin, Stacey Kezar, Kimberly 
Miller, Travis Irby, Chris Martin, Brandi Ballard, 
Stephen Wells, Michelle Voss.
Opinion- Asst. Editor: Mandy Cater; John Lemons,

Stephen Llano, Robby Ray, Leonard Callaway, Dan 
Cone, General Franklin, Chris Huffines, Jeremy 
Valdez, Jason Knott, David Johnston, Donny 
Ferguson, Joshua Hill, Mason Jackson, Anna Foster, 
Michelle Voss, John Burton, Kendall Kelly.
Night News- Asst. Editor: Josh Miller.
Photo- Asst. Editor: Ryan Rogers; Derek Demere, 
Robert McKay, Rony Angkriwan, Amy Dunlap, Pat 
James, Brandon Bollom.
Graphics- Asst. Editor: Quatro Oakley; Ed Goodwin, 
James Palmer, Chad Mallam, David Hoffman, John 
Lemons, Victor VanScoit, Gabriel Ruenes, Mike 
Nordfelt, Rogge Heflin.

News: The Battalion news department is managed by students at Texas A&M University in the Division of Student Publications, a unit of the 
Department of Journalism. News offices are in 013 Reed McDonald Building. Newsroom phone: 845-3313; Fax: 845-2647; E-mail: 
Batt@tamvml.tamu.edu; Website: http://bat-web.tamu.edu
Advertising: Publication of advertising does not imply sponsorship or endorsement by Tie Battalion. For campus, local, and national display adver­
tising, call 845-2696. For classified advertising, call 845-0569. Advertising offices are in 015 Reed McDonald, and office hours are 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Monday through Fnday. Fax: 845-2678.
Subscriptions: A part of the Student Services Fee entitles each Texas A&M student to pick up a single copy of The Battalion. Mail subscriptions are 
$60 per school year, $30 for the fall or spring semester and $ 17.50 for the summer. To charge by credit card, call 845-2611.
The Battalion (ISSN #1055-4726) is published daily Monday through Friday during the fall spring semesters and Monday through Thursday during 
the summer session (except University holidays and exam periods) at Texas A&M University. Second class postage paid at College Station, T( 77840. 
Postmaster: Send address changes to The Battalion, 015 Reed McDonald Building, Texas A&M University, College Station, TX 77843-1111.

PIZZA CALZ0NES SUBS SALADS WINGS & MORE
*$5 minimum delivery

76GUMBY
(764-8629)

COLLEGE STATION
Bar & Chill

OPEN LATE 7 DAYS A WEEK 
FAST - FREE - DELIVERY

Limited
Delivery

Area

BEER BILLIARDS T.U. DINING DARTS & GAMES
MID-WEEK MADNESS

! LARGE 14”
! 1-ITEM PIZZA $4.99

VALID ONLY MON-THUR llam-lam 
taxes not included, limited time offer.1-----------------------------------------------------------------------

BONUS BUYS
i
j With Regular Purchase
! 10” Pokey Stix.............. ..$2.99
j 12” Pokey Stix.............. ..$3.49
J 14” Pokey Stix.............. ..$4.49
| 12” Cheese Pizza.......... ..$3.49
! 6” Cold Sub.................. ..$2.99
i4 Pepperoni Rolls........ ..$3.46
i 10 Wings....................... ..$3.46

taxes not included, limited time offer.

GIG ‘EM GUMBY
X-LARGE 16” 57 QQ
2-ITEM PIZZA 
OR TWO FOR $13.99

taxes not included, limited time offer.

MASSIVE GUMBY

HUGE 20” 
1-ITEM PIZZA $9.98

taxes not included, limited time offer.

GUMBY JONES
2 LARGE 14” 
2-ITEM PIZZA $11.92

taxes not included, limited time offer.

FISH CAMP 1998
Do you know someone who desen/es recognitiif 

For their efforts at Texas A&M? 
Nominate them as a Fish Camp Namesake, 

If there is someone who is dedicated folk 
Student body, who exemplifies the integrity of Al 

And who carries the Aggie Spirit, 
Nominate them as a Fish Camp Namesake.

To nominate someone, all you need to do is give 
typed letter explaining their background at Texas# 
and how they have impacted their students. The^ 
nee does not have to be a professor, anyone at li 
A&M can be selected. Please bring your letters to 
Fish Camp Office, Koldus 131, send your letter to 
Stop 1236. We are accepting nominations fromOd1 
6 through November 14th. If you have any i 
please call 845-1627.

mailto:Batt@tamvml.tamu.edu
http://bat-web.tamu.edu

